111 Michigan Avenue, NW Washington, DC 20010-2970 ChildrensNational.org



November 19, 2015

Keith Desserich
Chairman and Co-Founder
DIPG Collaborative
Cure Starts Now Foundation
10280 Chester Road
Cincinnati, OH 45215

Re: "Comprehensive Molecular-Based Cross-Species Comparison of DIPG Biology"

Dear Mr. Desserich,

I am writing on behalf of Children's National Health System and Children's Research Institute to thank you, first of all, for the DIPG Collborative generous support of Dr. Nazarian's research. We are grateful for your support.

I would also like to confirm that we agree to all of the terms of your letter of October 30, 2015. This particular project does not require IRB approval.

Should any questions or concerns arise, I am the primary administrative contact for this grant. I can be reached at (301) 565-8482 or chokenlo@childrensnational.org. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Conrad Hohenlohe

Lead Grants and Contracts Specialist

cc: Javad Nazarian